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Fang Kun still didn’t bend down or worship, but just stood there lightly and smiled lightly.

“Young Master Fang, what does this mean?”

“Yes, why doesn’t he worship?”

“Is it possible, what else does he think is wrong?”

“Or, he doesn’t want to get married.”

Everyone talked about it, all wondering why. It means that Fang Biao was completely
involved and a little unclear. So, looking at Fang Kun anxiously, what the hell is this brat
going to do? !

Now there are not only the people in the temple, but also those people watching at the
door. There are also tens of thousands of people on the playground. If there is
something wrong with this, it is worth it.

“Young Master?” The ceremonial officer also quickly reminded softly at this time.

Fang Kun smiled again, then turned slightly, took the bride on the side, and faced
everyone.

“I said that since it is worshiping the heaven and the earth, it should be worshiping the
heaven and the earth below. Although people stand on the earth, what about the
heaven?” Fang Kun said coldly.

“Master, this…this is not the sky.” The official ceremonially pointed to the sky anxiously,
unable to help but feel depressed.

He really didn’t know what the young master was going to do in front of thousands of
people.

Fang Kun smiled coldly, his eyes were sinister: “You and I have seen the sky, but some
people?”

“I can’t even see the sky, why are you sincere?” As

soon as the voice fell, the courtesy officer was startled, and Fang Kun was already fierce.
Turning to his side, then, suddenly, a hand suddenly struck, grabbed the bride’s head
cover in an instant, and then violently tugged.



The hijab was immediately torn apart, revealing a peerless and poignant face, with a
little tear, and the exquisite makeup showed this situation even more pitiful.

But under the pity, more people are extremely shocked.

The bride must not tear down the tradition of seeing people with a hijab before the
wedding night. This is not only the case of the big family, but also the ordinary people.

But it happened…

“This…”

“This…” On and off the

stage, everyone looked at each other, not knowing why the

Fang family and Fang Biao were also stunned. They couldn’t even say a word for a
while. What the hell is Fang Kun, this kid? !

Su Yan and Luzhu also caught their breath. They were shocked in their hearts, but they
didn’t dare to make a sound. Could it be that Fang Kun had already discovered
something wrong with Amelia Su at this time? !

Thinking of this, the two women stared with big eyes.

At this time, George Han only glanced at the changes, because he could barely see
what happened from his line of sight, and the bride’s face happened to be hidden by
Fang Kun because of the position, so he couldn’t see it at all. To the face.

However, George Han didn’t have any interest in Fang Kun’s crazy behavior.

This mad dog, once it gets anxious, why can’t he do it? However, what George Han is
very puzzled is, what does this have to do with the gift he gave him? !

“Only in this way can we see the sky and the earth, and worship the sky and the earth!”

Fang Kun sipped coldly, and then, directly slapped Amelia Su’s back with one hand,
forcibly bending her over, and cooperating with herself to bend down, and suddenly bow
to the sky.

“One… one worships heaven and earth.” Although the behavior was weird, the courtesy
officer also acted by chance at this time and hurriedly shouted.

Then, he wiped the sweat from his forehead suddenly, and glanced at the square watch
embarrassingly.

Fang Biao was also struggling to get off, nodded depressedly at him, motioning for him
to continue.



Although there are bad ethics, but after all, it’s still a talk of the past. The ceremonial
officer bit his head and shouted: “Second worship Gaotang.” After the conversation

, the newcomer turned around and faced Fang Biao above Gaotang. Under the
compulsive force, he paid two respects, and then the courtesy were fulfilled.

At this time, George Han was still immersed in tea.

“Sanlai husband and wife worship!”

Immediately afterwards, Amelia Su slowly stood opposite Fang Biao under Dong Ju’s
“support”, and almost at this time, she looked around and saw George Han sitting not far
away. There……
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he sits slightly, casually, holding the teacup lightly and drinking lightly.

He was still so handsome, still so casual, and still so…

Amelia Su was stunned, tears dripping from her eyes unconsciously, she suspected that
she was dreaming, could it be that it was an attack of rootless poison, She is dying, so
will there be a dying phenomenon? !

For Amelia Su’s sudden tears, Dong Ju was in a hurry, flustered not knowing what to do,
and at the same time looking at Fang Kun cautiously, only to see that Fang Kun at this
time not only did not anger him, but was strangely cold at Amelia Su. Sneer.

Soon, the guest on the other side of Amelia Su also began to notice something was
wrong, and the bride suddenly burst into tears. Why?

This is a big day.

Could it be that Fang Kun’s reckless behavior caused the bride’s grievance? But it’s all
about the bride’s grievances, why has she kept staring here?

Following her gaze, a group of people quickly turned their heads and slowly moved their
eyes to George Han.

There was something strange over there. Although the person on the opposite side
could not see Amelia Su’s situation, he still cast his sights on.

Following this, everyone from the Fang family, together with Fang Biao, followed the
eyes of the people.

Ice god?



Fang Biao and the elder Fang Jun looked at each other in confusion. Could it be that
their future daughter-in-law recognized the Ice God? Or maybe she didn’t know the ice
god? !

It seems that this possibility cannot be ruled out, because both of them are from the
Central Plains.

If so, isn’t it possible for the other party to be able to kiss the Ice God? !

Just as Fang Biao tried to guess this excited mood, George Han, who was drinking tea
with his head down there, suddenly felt something was wrong, and the action of drinking
tea in his hand was slightly lowered.

Mother, it seems that many people’s eyes are focused on themselves.

Didn’t you hear Fang Biao and others reveal their identity? !

With a trace of doubt, he slowly raised his head against everyone’s gaze.

He glanced at everyone suspiciously, but in the end, when George Han scanned the
bride, he was completely stunned. “Bang” the

tea cup in his hand suddenly slipped and fell heavily to the ground, breaking to the
ground.

“Welcoming summer!”

George Han stared incredulously, and his whole body slowly got up…

He couldn’t believe what he saw with his own eyes. He was thinking about it, and even
those who didn’t think about food and dinner were here. At this moment, it just appeared
in front of me.

“Three thousand!” Amelia Su was already crying and pretending, seeing George Han
getting up, she was sure that it was not a dream, she opened her mouth slightly, and
murmured aggrievedly.

“Amelia Su!” George Han responded softly, and the whole person unconsciously walked
in the direction of Amelia Su.

Only halfway through, suddenly a dozen guards rushed up next to the hall, each holding
a weapon, directly surrounding George Han Tuan Tuan.

The blades of weapons were aimed at George Han one after another. Obviously, if
George Han dared to make a mess, these weapons would attack George Han
mercilessly.



Amelia Su saw this picture before she came out of sorrow and joy, and she couldn’t help
looking at George Han worriedly: “Three thousand, be careful.”

Fang Kun smiled coldly. At this time, she turned slightly and faced George Han.
thousand.

George Han glanced at the dozens of people who surrounded him. They were all good
players, and, more importantly, the whole hall was full of murderous ambushes.
Obviously, Fang Kun had already set up ten ambushes here. The individual is only
illuminating, and there are more people in the dark.

The purpose, naturally and very clear, is to restrict George Han.

Thinking of this, George Han snapped his teeth. He thought, at this moment, he
understood everything.

No wonder that when Lu Ruoxin took him to meet with him for the first time, this guy was
extremely dissatisfied with him, and even made a lot of trouble for him, and now…

He kept making himself have to live today, saying that he had prepared a gift for himself.

It turns out that this is the “gift”.

George Han sneered darkly, his eyes were already full of murderous intent, looking at
Fang Kun like a dead person.

“Very well, this gift, I like it very much.”
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